Parent Teacher Meetings 2020- 2021 School Year

Good morning,
Traditionally our formal Parent Teacher meetings take place in mid-November.  These meetings are important as they give us a chance, as teachers, to update you on your children’s progress, to share successes and concerns and to support you, as parents, in helping your children to learn.

Like many other aspects of life this year the Covid-19 pandemic has intervened and dictated that due to the current public health crisis our Parent Teacher meetings, normally held face to face, in November cannot go ahead.

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that these face to face meetings may be scheduled for early in 2021 when restrictions will be lifted and we can return to some degree of normality. These meetings will take the usual format – face to face, over three days and after school between 3p.m. -5p.m.

2. However, if you need to speak with your child’s class teacher for any reason, you may ring the school and Margaret will set up a phone appointment for you or alternatively you can contact teacher directly through a note in Homework Journal or email.

3. Our Special Education Teachers will also be available to talk to you if needed.  Please contact the office as above.

4. Some teachers may wish to speak with you to discuss your child’s learning.  If this is the case the teacher will be in touch with you over the next week or two.  These meetings can then take place over the phone.

5. Finally, if you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s schooling with me as school principal,  you can contact me through email admin@scoiltreasa.ie or call the office 4513141.

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter.
Kind regards,
Gerard O’ Meara
Principal.
